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Dear Sir or Madam: 
   
  
   
We are disheartened to learn that, in its 10 years of existence, ICCVAM has 
approved only one non-animal test method. This is not because there are no 
non-animal test methods - on the contrary, ICCVAM’s European counterpart 
has approved dozens of non-animal test methods.  
   
  
   
Animals are suffering needlessly and public health is being jeopardized. 
Please, we urge you to accept internationally validated non-animal methods, 
including non-animal test methods for skin and eye irritation, phototoxicity, 
and pyrogenicity. Thank you kindly for your sincere consideration. 
   
  
   
Regards, Sean and Jenny Morrisa 
  


